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Dear students, 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 

EUCLID CONTEST - CLASS XII 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

• NABET 

March 14, 2021 

Names are invited from interested students of Class XII to attend the Euclid Contest to be 
held on Thursday, April 8, 2021 by Centre for Education of Mathematics and 
Counting, University of Waterloo, Ontario, Canada. These interested students may 
register their names on or before Monday, March 15, 2021 by sending a mail to 
hodmaths.senior@ismoman.com with the following details: Name, Class and Section, 
Phone number and email ID, and RO 6/- towards contest fee (contest fee+ shipping 
charges calculated per head) to Mr. Gurpreet Singh, HOD Mathematics, Senior Section, in 
his office during working days from 7 am to 1 pm. 

Students who write the Euclid Contest, do well in the contest and can gain admission to 

the Faculty of Mathematics program at the University of Waterloo and may be considered 

for Faculty of Mathematics Entrance scholarships. Certificates of distinction are awarded 

to students who score in the top 25% of all the contestants. 

Other information regarding curriculum, previous year papers and time and conduct of 

examination can be obtained from Mr. Gurpreet Singh. 

With Best Regards 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

